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The Sleuth Scoop 

Bragging on Our Bears… 

A team of students organized and promoted 
See You at the Pole 2023.  They did a great 
job with the program!  There were a large 
number of students and faculty in 
attendance…early to school on Wednesday, 
September 27 to pray over our students, 
staff, and community. 
 
 
Members of our FFA will attend the National 
Convention, October 30-November 4.  They 
will represent Billingsley School and the state 
of Alabama in competitions. 
 
 
There will be a Student Art Exhibition at the 
October meeting on Monday, October 16.  
Please make plans to attend the meeting and 
view some art pieces completed by our 
students. 

 

What’s up in… 

 
Mrs. Tindol’s Class:  Mrs. Tindol's students 
designed, built and flew their own small scale 
remotely operated vehicle (ROV). While working on 
this project, they used the engineering design 
process, explored buoyancy, worked as a team, 
and discussed ways ROVs are used in underwater 
research, exploration, and industry. Of course, their 
favorite part was using their ROVs to collect items 
from the bottom of a pool.  
 
4th Grade:  Mrs. Thornton’s students are learning 
about Robotics using robots provided by Hyundai 
Manufacturing! 
 
Chesser’s Class:  Students is having a study 
about community helpers and fire safety. The 
Prattville Fire Department donated hats to our 
students. 
 

Important dates: 

 

Friday, Oct. 6 – Early dismissal for 

students 

 

Monday, Oct. 9 – Fall break 

 

Monday, Oct. 16 – Report cards 

 

 

Follow on social media! 

Billingsley School      Billingsley School 

              Billingsley Athletics 

              Billingsley Lunchroom 

Did you know… 

A group of bears is called a sleuth? 

That is the reason the school 

newsletter is named “The Sleuth 

Scoop”! 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION… 

October 18 will be an eLearning day for 

grades 9 & 11 at all Autauga County Schools.   

All 10th & 12th graders will report to campus to 

participate in the PreACT & ACT Workkeys.   

All remaining grades will operate as normal 

across the district and at Billingsley School.   


